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& GPF LEWIS SOLUTIONS LTD 

 

General Statement of Coronavirus Covid-19 Policy 
 

Due to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) Pandemic, GPF Lewis PLC have implemented 
the following strategies to protect the health and wellbeing of our employees, families 
and external colleagues in order to provide services efficiently and safely. 
 

• We strictly follow all UK Government and WHO advice 

• Where possible our employees work remotely 

• We encourage digital communication across all business activity 

 

We are constantly reviewing our site operations against the latest advice from 
Government and the NHS. Where we can operate a site safely, we are doing so, fully in 
accordance with the latest version of the Construction Leadership Council Site Operating 
Procedures. 
 

Remote working is an essential and integral part of our business and we wish to assure 
our clients that we will continue to provide the same levels of service through our secure 
remote servers, cloud-based software and video conferencing. 
 

It is important to GPF Lewis PLC that we communicate clearly and remain in touch 
through these challenging times and we will continue to provide regular updates. Please 
do not hesitate to contact us should you have any questions or queries. 
 

We hope that all of our clients and colleagues remain safe and in good health. 

 
 

  

 
Signed:  Date: 5th October 2020 

 

 
GPF Lewis PLC, Group Managing Director 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


